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Hello MCPers!! We are going to spend the year playing Coverall MCPGO (that’s Bingo y’all) 

1. Thirsty Thursdays occur on Thursdays starting at 8:00 PM or whenever cast and crew members arrive after 

rehearsals. They can also occur on non-show/rehearsal related Thursdays. Keep an eye out in the Newsletter 

for details – dates, time, location, etc. 

2. After a long time of distance, reconnect with an old MCP friend by sending a thinking of you card – and keep 

our Postal Service happy 

3. Reconnect with your love of theatre (see our new space!) by participating in one of our shows – on/off stage 

4. Masonplayers.org has a great deal of fun and interesting info – check it out 

5. Trivia Tuesday – our newest adventure soon to re-start – occurs the 3rd Tuesday of each month – show off 

your brain and win “valuable” prizes. Keep an eye out in the Newsletter for the link or find it on the Members 

page of our website (masonplayers.org) 

6. Show off our talented group and new home by enjoying a performance with a friend 

7. MCP’s Book Club meets the 4th Wednesday of each month at 7:30 PM via Zoom (for now, until we figure out 

a good in-person meeting location) – enjoy a book made into a play or musical – or just come enjoy 

discussion with friends. Keep an eye out in the Newsletter for the link and our reading selection, or find it on 

the Members page of our website (masonplayers.org) 

8. Take a photo of yourself in basic (non-show related) MCP gear and send it to publicity@masonplayers.org or 

post it on MCPeeps Facebook group 

9. Saturday Coffees occur every other Saturday starting at 9:00 AM at local, neighborhood fave coffee shops. 

Keep an eye out in the Newsletter for locations or find info on the Members page of our website 

(masonplayers.org) 

10. Our biggest single fundraiser is parking at the Lindner Family Tennis Center for the Western & Southern 

Open in August. PLEASE do your part and sign up for parking. Make new friends and join old ones! 

11. Now that we can gather again, and now that we have our very own space to gather, please attend a show 

12. Take a photo of yourself in show related MCP gear and send it to publicity@masonplayers.org or post it on 

MCPeeps Facebook group 

13. Please PAY YOUR DUES! Thank you to those who have already done so!!! 

14. Let us support our fellow thespians by experiencing another local community theater’s performance (who 

knows, you might see some familiar faces) 

15. We can get back together again! Join us for a Quarterly Birthday Celebration and also raise funds for MCP!!! 

16. Don’t just make our Postal Service happy, find another way to reach out to other MCP members you have not 

seen in forever 

17. Keep a look out for upcoming sales and purchase new MCP gear 

18. Take a photo of yourself in fundraising MCP gear (any old ATP, train, Haunted Hayride, etc. shirt) and send 

it to publicity@masonplayers.org or post it on MCPeeps Facebook group 

19. One of the many ways MCP is funded is through Patron support – reach out to our Treasurer with a donation 

20. Since we have not had enough theatre – or screen time in the past few years – expand your horizons and 

watch a play or musical you have never seen 

21. There are Membership, Communication, Finance, Production, etc. committees – too many to name. Check out 

the website for Chairman names and contact them to help in any small way 

22. Please help our friends and local community by patronizing small businesses in Mason 

23. Help in our moneymaking by working a fundraiser. Keep an eye out for emails and in the Newsletter with 

details 

24. Find a photo from your all-time favorite MCP show and send it to publicity@masonplayers.org or post it on 

MCPeeps Facebook group 

25. Now that we can gather together again to break bread, please join us at any Cookout/Social Gathering. Stay 

tuned for more info 

You have from now until the end of the year, December 31, 2022, to complete your Coverall MCPGO card. 

When you have completed your coverall, please sign your card so we are able to identify the owner. Send your 

completed Coverall to MCPGO@masonplayers.org, hand it to a member of the Membership committee if you are 

lucky enough to see one, or mail it to Mason Community Players, P.O. Box 300, Mason, OH 45040. 

All valid Coveralls will be placed in a raffle with the winner to be drawn at our Annual Banquet.  

If any event does not occur by December 31, 2022, then we will let you all have that as a free space! 
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